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MEMORANDUM 

To: James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From: Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk 

Re: Consideration of appointing Councilman 
Brandon Young as the City of South 
Daytona Voting Delegate for the 2021 
Florida League of Cities’ Annual Conference 

Date: July 10, 2021 

The Florida League of Cities’ Annual Conference will be held in Orlando, Florida on August 
12-15, 2021.

The League asks that each municipality designate one official to be the voting delegate. 
Election of League leadership and adoption of resolutions are undertaken during the 
business meeting and the appointed official from each municipality will make decisions 
that determine the direction of the League.  

Request the Council appoint Councilman Brandon Young as the City of South Daytona 
Voting Delegate for the 2021 Florida League of Cities’ Annual Conference. 
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